
From: ellen compton [mailto:ellen.compton56@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 6:56 PM 

To: annaw@arpanel.org; Reg-Comment 

Subject: Ban on new medium and large confined swine operations in Buffalo River Watershed 

 

I would like to add my voice to the many who wish to see  the adoption of regulatory control of medium 

to large swine operations in the Buffalo River Watershed.  It is common sense for the natural 

environment to respect the karst geologic under-layer of the region.  It is common sense to protect the 

health and well being of the residents of the region.  It is common sense to protect and encourage the 

economic benefits of the Buffalo National River. 

Allowing further contamination of the Buffalo River waters is NOT common sense. 

 

Ellen Compton 

Fayetteville, AR 

 


